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June 12, 2007

The Honorable Bart Stupak

Chairman, Subcommittee on Oversight
and Investigations

Committee on Energy and Commerce
House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed are the lists and charts requested in your second set of requests in your
letter dated June 5, 2007, to Secretary Gutierrez. These documents are numbered DOC-
E-00001 to 00033.

We are continuing to search for documents responsive to your requests, and will
provide them as soon as possible on a rolling basis. However, in order to conduct a
thorough search for responsive documents, it appears unlikely that we will be able to
meet the requested deadline. We look forward to working with you and your staff to
provide the requested documents as expeditiously as possible and ensure the Department
of Commerce responds to your request in a thorough and timely manner.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly or Alicemary Leach at (202) 482-
3663 if you have further questions.

Nathaniel F. Wienecke

cc: The Honorable Ed Whitfield
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on
Oversight and Investigations
Committee on Energy and Commerce



